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IN THE MATTER OF: 
 
JOINT APPLICATION OF GUAM 
TELECOM, LLC AND DOCOMO GUAM 
HOLDINGS, INC. FOR APPROVAL OF 
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  GT DOCKET 12-03 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF JOINT APPLICATION OF GUAM TELECOM, LLC AND 

DOCOMO GUAM HOLDINGS, INC. FOR APPROVAL BY THE GUAM PUBLIC 
UTILITIES COMMISSION [PUC] OF THE TRANSFER OF CONTROL OF GUAM 

TELECOM, LLC TO DOCOMO GUAM HOLDINGS, INC. 
 

On September 21, 2012, Guam Telecom, LLC and Docomo Guam Holdings, Inc. filed a 
Joint Application for Approval by the PUC of transfer of ownership and control of 
Guam Telecom, LLC to Docomo Guam Holdings, Inc.  If the transfer is approved, 
Docomo Guam Holdings, Inc. will purchase all of the ownership interest in Guam 
Telecom, LLC. 
 
Guam Telecom LLC is the holder of Certificates of Authority authorizing it to provide 
resold and facilities based local exchange services and to provide facilities-based and 
resold special access service in the form of private line service on Guam.   
 
When there is a substantial change of ownership, or a change in control, of a company 
holding a Certificate of Authority to provide telecommunications services in Guam, 
such change of ownership or transfer of control must be approved by the PUC.  12 GCA 
§§12103(c) and (g).   
 
Notice of this Joint Application is hereby given to the members of the public and all 
interested persons and parties. 
 
Any member of the public or interested person may file written comments for the 
record regarding the Joint Application.  Comments must be received by the PUC on or 
before October 26, 2012.  Such comments should be mailed, delivered, or e-mailed to: 
 

 
 



 
 

Guam Public Utilities Commission 
Suite 207, GCIC Building 
414 W. Soledad Avenue 
Hagatna, Guam 96910 

lpalomo@guampuc.com 
 

The Joint Application and other relevant materials in this Docket may be reviewed at 
the PUC Office or on the PUC Website at www.guampuc.com.  
 
The PUC will conduct a public hearing, commencing at 6:00 p.m. on October 29, 2012 in 
the AHRD Conference Room on the Third Floor of the GCIC Building, 414 W. Soledad 
Ave., Hagatna, to receive public comment and testimony on the above referenced Joint 
Application.  The PUC must decide whether the proposed sale or transfer satisfies the 
requirements for granting a certificate of authority: (1) whether the applicant possesses 
sufficient technical, financial, and managerial resources and abilities to provide 
telecommunications services in Guam; and (2) whether approval of the transfer of 
control of Guam Telecom, LLC to Docomo Guam Holdings, Inc. is contrary to the 
public interest. 
 
Further information about the hearing and about the Joint Application of Guam 
Telecom, LLC and Docomo Guam Holdings, Inc. can be obtained from PUC’s 
Administrator Lou Palomo at 472-1907.  Those with disabilities who need special 
accommodation to attend the hearing should also contact Ms. Palomo. 
 

This Notice is paid for by the Guam Public Utilities Commission. 
 


